
From: Flamingo Park Neighborhood Association <flamingomb@gmail.com> 
Date: Tue, Nov 3, 2020 at 11:11 PM 
Subject: ZBA20-0119 – 1100 6th Street 
To: Thomas Mooney <thomasmooney@miamibeachfl.gov> 
 

Tom, 
 
Please see the resolution below which was passed unanimously by the Flamingo Park 
Neighborhood Association at its November 2nd meeting and forward same to members of the 
Board of Adjustment. 
 
Thank you 
Scott Needelman 
FPNA 
 
 
The Flamingo Park Neighborhood Association is in full support of Publix Supermarket's plan 
to incorporate a pharmacy into their store at 1100 6th street, inclusive of all variances 
requested.  We feel this will give neighborhood residents an added convenience while they 
do their grocery shopping as well as provide more competition (and lower prices) for their 
prescription drugs.    
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Gallardo, Maria

From: mdelgado77@gmail.com
Sent: Sunday, October 25, 2020 5:45 PM
To: Chadi Majzoub
Subject: RX - Publix on 5th and Alton

 
 
To whom it may concern, 
 
As a resident of Miami beach and I also work in the area of South Beach, I would really appreciate the opening of an RX 
on the Publix on 5th and Alton. As a customer of this Publix a pharmacy would be very convenient for my needs.  
 
Kind Regards,  
 
Maria Del Carmen Delgado 
Tel: 404-313-9989 
 
4710 Pine Tree Dr. Apt. 29 
Miami Beach, FL 
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Gallardo, Maria

From: Derek <derek.frankel@gmail.com>
Sent: Saturday, October 24, 2020 9:05 PM
To: Chadi Majzoub
Subject: Pharmacy

Hi Chadi, 
 
I, Derek Frankel, am a Miami Beach resident. I live at 10 Venetian way, Miami Beach, FL 33139. I would support a 
pharmacy at the Publix on fifth and alton. 
 
Thank you so much! 
Derek 
 
Sent from my iPhone 
 














































































	FPNA Resolution.pdf
	From: Flamingo Park Neighborhood Association <flamingomb@gmail.com> Date: Tue, Nov 3, 2020 at 11:11 PM Subject: ZBA20-0119 – 1100 6th Street To: Thomas Mooney <thomasmooney@miamibeachfl.gov>


